
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 

  
 News 

   ANNUNZIATA Council 10612 

 
 

   June 

 

   2013 

Grand Knight 
Tom Guidroz 

(985) 868-1319 

Deputy Grand Knight 
Gregg Pellegrin 

(985) 868-6242 

    Financial Secretary   

Marvin Dupre 

(985) 873-8083 

In case of sickness or 

member death please 

contact one of the above. 

Grand Knight’s Report       
 

     It's that time of year!  We will be accepting nominations 
     for officiers for the next  year, at our meeting on 
Thursday, June 13, 2013.  All positions are open. If 
you feel the call to fill one of these positions, please 
contact me.   I f you would like to nominate someone for a 
position, feel free to contact me. Your vote is important. 
Please make an effort to attend our June meeting.  
Installation of officers will be held after the 4:00 PM mass 
on June 22, 2013.  Darryl Barrios, Dist. Deputy, will be 
the installing officer. Food will be provided by the Council 
and the Kaycee Auxiliary.   
  
     We would like to offer our congratulations to Father 
Joseph Tregre, Chaplain of our Council, on the occasion 
of his first anniversary to the priesthood, May 26, 2013.  
Fr. Joseph, you have been an inspiration to our Council. 
  
     Sadly, we will be saying farewell to Fr. Jerry Daniels, 
on or about the 23rd. of June.  Fr. Jerry, thank you for all 
that you've done for Annunziata this past year.  We wish 
you well and pray for your success in your future 
endeavors.   
  
     We will be welcoming Fr. Mike Tran as our new Pastor 
on June 30th. Please help to make him feel a part of our 
Church community.    
 
  
  

 
      
 

Annunziata 
Council  10612 

Monthly newsletter 
Publication  LVII 
Vol.VI – MMXIII 

Editor Rickie Boudwin 

Send council news to: 
pawpawrick@comcast.net 

or call (985) 851-4519 

Knights of Columbus  

Insurance 
Contact for all of your 

insurance needs.  

David DiSalvo  

K of C Field Agent 

Phone: (985) 852-1303 

Email: 

david.disalvo@kofc.org 

  

For Correspondence: 

G K Tom Guidroz 

Council  10612 

     1804 Bamboo Dr 

   Houma, LA. 70363 

(985) 868-1319 

 

Knights of Columbus 

 Vivat Jesus;  

Thomas Guidroz 
 Thomas Guidroz, Grand Knight 

 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

BROTHER KNIGHTS    

 

Curtis P Eschete June 10 

Lance R Kiley June 14 

Chad M Chaisson June 19 

Angelo C Michel June 24 

Robert D Blanchard June 26 
 

Roses are Red Violets are Blue 
Happy Birthday to each of you! 

Be A Knight 

    
 

Remember to use your 100 Form 
And ask a friend to join 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Knights of the Month    May   Family of the Month 
 

               
 
Gregg Pellegrin   Raymond Foret Jr    Barry and Lady Tama 
            Forsyth 
       

    Knights of the Month    April   Family of the Month 
 

                
 
Richard M Naquin   Allen Trahan        Kervin and Lady Anne 
     Voisin 
       

 

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 
 

There will be an 
Installation of Officers 
and Banquet for the 
council and auxiliary. 

 
June 22, 2013 

After 4:00 pm mass 
 

Meal: Finger Food provided  
by council and auxiliary. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

26 27 28 29 30 31 1 

2 3 4 5 6  KC Dir 

Meeting 
7 Adoration  

of the Holy 
Eucharist 
8:30 am – 

12:00 

8   

 

 

9  10  11  

 

12 DVD on 

Catholicism 

cafeteria 6:30 

pm to 8:00 

pm 

13   KC Bus 
Mtg  7:00 pm  

 

Aux Board 

Meeting 6 pm  
Jean’s house 

14 15  

Fais Do 

Do Dance 

16 

Father’s 

Day 

17 18 Holy 

Family 

Assembly 

Meeting 

19  Auxiliary  

Meeting 

Rosary 6:30  

pm meeting 

7:00 pm 

20 21 22 
Installation 

of Officers 

4 pm mass 

Banquet 

following 

23 24 

 

25 26 27 28   29 

 

30 1 2 3 4 

 

                    June          Calendar                                                            2013 



Refreshments: 

June meeting:   
Sweets: Mary;  
Salty: Rowena;  
Drinks: None needed 
Door prize May:  
Sandra Dietz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 President’s Notes           June 2013         
 

President 
Jean Naquin- 876-6480 

Vice President 
Sandra Dietz - 876-3388 

Recording Secretary 
Tama Forsyth - 851-5934 

Treasurer 
Alice Ray 

     Corresponding Secretary 
Anne Voisin – 876-0283 

Board Member 
Ellen Ledet – 876-6178 

Parliamentarian 
Mary Melian-876-0055 

 

     Hello ladies!  
      
     This is my final note as your president.  It has been 
a wonderful two years and I thank each and every one 
of you for your help, support and dedication to this 
wonderful organization over the past two years.  I will 
now be the board member.   
 
The other officers are: 
Ellen Ledet – President 
Heidi Ledet – Vice President 
Tama Forsyth – Recording Secretary 
Alice Ray – Treasurer 
Anne Voisin – Corresponding Secretary 
To be Named – Parlaimentarian (appointed by 
President) 
 
 

      Yours in Christ, 

Jean Naquin 
President  
 

 

2012-2013 Theme – Birth Flowers. 
 The meaning of the June Birth Flower, the Rose are 
passionate love and beauty 
 

May 03: Adoration of the Holy Eucharist 
May 04: LLAA Retreat with Fr. Bayhi & sale of Pro Life 
corsages 

May 05: Bake sale and sale of Pro Life corsages 

May 09: Board Meeting @ 6PM Jean’s house 

May 15: Auxiliary meeting – Rosary @ 6:30, meeting @ 7 
PM 

April 

  
Alice Ray 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Auxiliary newsletter:   
 
Reminder: Adoration of the Holy Eucharist Will be on Friday June 07, from 8:30 
am – 12:00  Please make an effort to attend. 
Auxiliary newsletter:  If I have not contacted you about receiving the newsletter by 
email, contact Rickie Boudwin at 851-4519 or pawpawrick@comcast.net  
Phone: Bonnie Savoie: If your e-mail has changed or you are not getting any e-
mails about the auxiliary, please let Bonnie know (868-3438) or 
bonniecsavoie@comcast.net 
Dues: 2013-2014:  Dues are due.  The cost is $15 for the year.  Please make checks 
payable to Annunziata Kaycee Auxiliary.  They can be mailed to 2212 Mary Hughes 
Dr.,  Houma, La. 70363.  You can also give the dues to any officer.  Dues are due on 
July 1.  Consider asking a friend to join with you.  We would love to see the inactive 
members become active in some way.   
Installation of Officers 2013-2014:  The installation of officers for the Knights and 
the Auxiliary will be held after the 4 PM mass on Saturday, June 22.  We will be 
decorating at 10 AM that morning. 
Reception for Fr. Jerry:  We will be hosting one of the farewell receptions after 
mass the weekend of June 22.  Please keep an eye out for which mass and come 
help if you can. 
Reception for Fr. Mike:  We will be hosting one of the welcome receptions after 
mass for Fr. Mike the weekend of June 29th.  Again, please watch for details in the 
next couple of weeks and help if you can. 
Bandanas for Cancer Patients:  We are accepting donations of money or 
bandanas to give to cancer patients.   
The Haven Project:  We are once again collecting money or items for the Haven.  
The list is the same as the last time with wipes, cleaning supplies, ladies and 
children’s socks and underwear (all sizes), paper products, hygiene products.  If 
you’re not sure and want to help, we will take donations and then shop for supplies. 
 

Auxiliary Birthday’s 
Amy Savoie  June 11 

Kit Vogt   June 15 

Kathy Haddad  June 20 

Mary Poole  June 22 

           

Thank You To:  
 
To those who brought refreshments to the meeting 
To those who attended the LLAA state retreat 
To those who helped sell corsages for Mother’s Day 
To those who attended the funeral of Miss Gladys and 
supported their family during this time 
To everyone who brought goodies and helped with the 
bake sale and knights’ dinner 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Nomination of Officers May 09, 2013 

 
Grand Knight    ---Open---  

Deputy grand Knight  ---Open---  

Recorder  Kervin Voisin  

Treasurer   Barry Forsyth  

Chancellor   Louis Savoie     

Advocate   Rickie Boudwin 

Warden   Johnny Naquin  

3 yr Trustee   Tom Guidroz 

2 yr Trustee   Allen Trahan 

1 yr Trustee   Darryl Domangue 

Inside Guard   Vincent Naquin 

Outside Guard   Errol Cunningham 

 

Appointed Officers 

Chaplain   Fr Joseph Tregre 

Financial Secretary  Marvin Dupre 

Lecturer   Appointed by GK 

Catholicism Teaching 
Dvd Series 

 

Our Chaplain Fr. Joseph would like to 

especially invite the KC's to come out for 

the Catholicism Teaching Dvd Series on 

Wednesday evening, June 12, 6:30 pm 

thru 8:00 pm.  The topic of the night is 

"World Without End: The Last 

Things". 
 

This would be a great opportunity for the 

Knights to experience the movie theater 

experience we have in the Cafeteria.  We 

will hopefully have future Dvd teaching 

series in the Cafeteria. 
 

Thanks, 

Fr. Joseph Tregre  

Parochial Vicar, Annunziata Catholic 

Church 

2011 Acadian Dr. 

Houma, LA 70363 
 

     
      

     Maude Crochet, Marvin Dupre and Anne  Jean Naquin, Alice Ray, Carolyn and Tama  

       Voisin at the State Convention picknik.   Forsyth selling Mother’s Day Corsages.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE!!!! KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS INSURANCE 
Only having “through work” insurance doesn’t work 

Do you know anyone whose life or career has been drastically changed during these years of 

economic downturn? It’s very likely that someone in your immediate or extended family or 

group of friends is facing financial uncertainty now. Maybe there’s a possibility that you (or 

your spouse) could lose your job or change employers. 

Too many people have often relied on group term life insurance as their only safety net. 

Often, this insurance is an employee benefit provided at low or no cost. The existence of this 

coverage might convince someone that personally-owned life insurance is not necessary. 

Only having “through work” insurance can leave you and your family vulnerable. Most group 

life insurance policies are limited in amount, which may be tied to salary or some other 

benchmark. These numbers are often capped, and this cap may be dangerously low when 

compared to your family’s actual needs. In fact, without a detailed needs analysis, any 

employer-provided coverage will likely cause a shortfall at the insured’s death. 

In addition, the amount of group insurance offered is almost always reduced, sometimes 

dramatically, when you retire. You could one day find yourself without coverage, and if your 

health has changed (which it will as you age), you might also find yourself unable to secure 

individual protection. It will definitely be more expensive. 

While group life insurance can help, it does not replace the need for individually owned life 

insurance. I’ll be happy to meet with you and provide a no-cost needs analysis, so you’ll 

know exactly where you stand. 

 

David DiSalvo   

Phone: (985) 852-1303  

Email: david.disalvo@kofc.org 
 

Funny Bone!!Funny Bone!!Funny Bone!!Funny Bone!!    
Boudreaux and Thibodaux were at the airport and they saw some people coming off 
a plane from Mexico. They heard one guy say to the other, "Wow, wasn’t Cancun the 
greatest!" 

Boudreaux and Thibodaux looked at each other rather puzzled. Another couple 
passed them and the man said, "Cancun is absolutely wonderful isn’t it." His wife 
said, "It’s the best!" 

Boudreaux and Thibodaux looked at each other again, this time really confused. 
Finally a family comes off the plane and the child said, "I just love Cancun!" 

Boudreaux turned to Thibodaux and said, "Ma, Thibodaux, we can make ourselves 
some money, yeah. If all them people love Cancun so much, think how much more 
they gonna love fresh coon!" 
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Knights of Columbus 
  Annunziata Council 10612 

1825 E Tunnel Blvd 

                 Houma, LA 70363  
 

Remember in Your Prayers the departed souls and families of:  
Gladys Bland, Randall Thibodeaux, Dale Domangue, 
Remember in Your Prayers the sick and distressed members and families of: 
Elizabeth Blanchard, Homer Bland, Rickie Boudwin, David Calloway, Cody Chatagnier, 
Kerry Chauvin, Percy Collins Jr, Warren Davis, Chris Dehart, Junius Dion, Dalores 
Domangue, Marvin Dupre, Charlie Duthu, Jean Dusenbury, Wilma Dusenbury, Curtis 
and Carol Eschete, Raymond and Carolyn Foret Sr, Norman Giroir, Ken Hunter, Kurt 
LeBlanc, Marie Lirette, Peggy Lirette, Terry Lirette, Donald McCullough, Daisy McElroy, 
ElRay McElroy,  R. Mike, Norma Naquin, Barbara Nelson, Earl Nuesslein, David Pierce, 
Rebecca & Brennan Pitre, Odethel Pontiff, Shaa Ramsier, Sr. Jane, Don Rhodes, Right 
to Life, Theresa Rogers, Patricia Samanie, Thomas Saunee, Bonnie Savoie, Martha 
Savoie, Eric Spears, Adele Theriot, Jerome Theriot, Owen Theriot, Mamie Trahan, Lee 
Voisin, Mrs. Wadsworth, Jimmy Whitney, The Dying, The Unborn, The Unemployed, 
Priests, Religious Vocations all souls in need of prayer and all the intentions written in 
our prayer journal and are in our hearts.  
For future newsletters, if you have someone you would like to add to the prayer list or 
remove someone’s name, please call (876-6480) or email me at jnaquin1@gmail.com. 
 

 

 

POKER RUN BENEFITPOKER RUN BENEFITPOKER RUN BENEFITPOKER RUN BENEFIT        
FORFORFORFOR     JULIE VOISIN JULIE VOISIN JULIE VOISIN JULIE VOISIN    

St. Eloi K of C Home Bayou Dularge, LA 
June 29, 2013 

Registration 08:30 am to 10:30 am 
at J-Don’s Seafood Restaurant 

Grand Caillou Road Houma, LA 70363 
 

Kervin, Vince and Barry selling  

tickets for the fundraiser. 


